


Welcome to the Club in September!  Ready to try tennis, or a golf lesson?                                                  
Let us know, we can get you paired up with someone that will be happy to                                                        
get you started.  Ambassadors are the perfect couples to help members get                                                       

connected with other members. 

Spotlight this month is on our Ambassador Couples the Macy’s & the Lindberg’s:   

 

    Larry & Joi Macy :  The Macy’s joined ECC 2-1/2 yrs ago when they moved 
    to McKinney.  Larry and Joi have been married for 10 years and they have 1  
    daughter Faith, who is 8 yrs old and in 3rd grade this fall.  Both Larry and Joi  
    are active in the club with golf and tennis.  This is their 2nd year as Ambassa 
    dors and they enjoy getting to meet new members and helping them connect 
    to other couples in the club.  The Macy house backs up to tee box # 9, and  
    most of the golfers have fed treats to Jack their terrier who greets you by  
    the fence. 
 

 

 

     

    Steve & Julie Lindberg:  Steve and Julie joined the club last year and love  
    it!  Steve owns Lindberg Financial and Julie is a school counselor at Green  
    Elementary in Allen. They have 3 children, Christian is a Freshman at Texas  
    Tech, Andrew is 16 and Elissa is 14.  Steve enjoys the days he can get out on  
    the golf course and the entire family loves having dinner in the Sports Grill.   
    When not dining at the club, the Lindberg’s enjoy boating, water skiing and  
    attending football games. 

     

See you around the club! 

“The Heidi’s” 

Chris and Jill Heidorf     -    Questions? Text us……..Chris 469-693-2774  or  Jill 469-500-9402 

 

         

Summer is practically over. The kids are back at school, the days are getting 

shorter and our club usage will be changing. On a good note, the days 

should be getting cooler. The fall is great time to start enjoying a range of 

activities before we get caught up in the hustle and bustle of end-of-year       

festivities. To those of you who have not taken advantage of Dinner Club you are missing a great dining 

experience. The next one is on Saturday, September 12th at 6:30pm. There is limited seating so call to 

get your reservation early.  As you probably know, Joe Don Davis has left to manage Riverchase Golf 

Club. He has been replaced by Dale Folmar. Dale also has the title of VP of Operations for CBIGG. 

Welcome him to the club. 



Welcome to the Club in September!  Ready to try tennis, or a golf lesson?                                                  
Let us know, we can get you paired up with someone that will be happy to                                                             
get you started.  Ambassadors are the perfect couples to help members get                                                            

Rusty & Kristen May 
Sponsored by Frederick & Tracie Frazier 

Matthew & Eva Nation 
Sponsored by Robert & Nina Petrin 

Charlie & Sandy Benge 
Sponsored by Ambassador Co-Chairs 

Chris & Jill Heidorf 

Stephen & Sandy Sahagian 
Sponsored by Ron & Jackie Marra 

Shawn & Stacey Foley 
Sponsored by Ambassador Co-Chairs 

Chris & Jill Heidorf 

Bruce Huffines 
Sponsored by Ambassador Co-Chairs 

Chris & Jill Heidorf 

Mourad & Marcia Feretti 
Sponsored by Ambassador Co-Chairs 

Chris & Jill Heidorf 

Scott Spiller & Tara Singleton 
Sponsored by Ambassador Co-Chairs 

Chris & Jill Heidorf 

Roger & Shelly Simpson 
Sponsored by Ambassador Co-Chairs 

Chris & Jill Heidorf 

James & Sarah Schwartz 
Sponsored by Ambassador Co-Chairs 

Chris & Jill Heidorf 

David & Cindy Tegt 
Sponsored by Ambassador Co-Chairs 

Chris & Jill Heidorf 

Grant Spoon & Gayle Watson 
Sponsored by Ambassador Co-Chairs 

Chris & Jill Heidorf 

Dear Valued Eldorado Members, 

 Well, it’s been a fast paced first two weeks as the Acting  
General Manager here at the Club, and I must say it’s been a lot of fun 
too.  I’ve met so many great people throughout the Club, it’s exciting 
to see everyone’s passion for the Club family and the community here 
as a whole.  I look forward to meeting and seeing many more of you in 

the coming weeks. 

 Throughout my early time here, I see so many positive things, but also bring a new perspective and new  eyes to a few others…and 
we’re working on identifying all of the areas where the staff here can improve, where we can offer events and gatherings that are enjoyable for 
all, and of course where we can start to look at physical improvements throughout the Club.  We need to focus on your enjoyment, while im-
proving areas that insure fun for all.  We can always be better, and we’ll strive for that each and every day.  In all areas, we’ll continue to look at 

opportunities and discuss those with ownership and the Board in an effort to be the absolute best Club we can be. 

 You will begin to see some changes in how we do things, what types of events we offer, and I know not everyone will be in agreement 
with everything we do.  Our goal is to find a way to have something for everyone, but to do so in a manner where we can make sure that the 

execution is flawless, you and your kids are happy and safe, and that we have a Club that you are proud to show your friends. 

 First order of business is to try to improve communication throughout the Club.  The communication among staff has already improved 
in my opinion, and we’ll continue to get better there.  We want to improve communication with all of the Members, so look for additional 
weekly updates on events, projects, and anything else in order to keep as much information flowing as possible.  We’ll utilize email to everyone, 
but also hope to increase the use of Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and even Pintrest for those of you who like to see posts of happenings 

throughout the Club.   

 As an update, we hope to hire a new Head Golf Professional before September 1 and have that person on site quickly.  Kudo’s to Greg, 
Clayton and the rest of the golf staff for the job they have done over the past month or so without much help.  Those guys are dedicated to the 

golfing membership here, and we are all fortunate to have them on our staff. 

 Fall is fast approaching.  Cooler days are ahead, which will make for a fun few months on the golf course and on the courts.  Our pool of 
course is closed for the season after Labor Day, but the rest of the Club should be fun and vibrant each day.  Everyone on the team here is com-

mitted to that goal. 

 We are focused on daily improvement, I hope to hear more suggestions from each of you as to how we can make Eldorado Country 

Club the best.  Feel free to email me at dfolmar@eldoradocc.com. 

Thank you for being here,  Dale Folmar 





 

Junior Academy 

My objective is to provide each junior with the skills, knowledge, etiquette, and confidence needed to perform well on a high school 

team and eventually college team if the junior desires. I know what it takes to play NCAA level golf, and I know how much work it 

takes to get there as a junior. I want to give every player the chance to be a great golfer if they choose to be. 

 In this program, juniors receive time and attention on the golf course through group lessons as well as an individual lesson 

each month, allowing specific player and skill development. 

Areas of concentration will be: Repeatable full swing development, Short game, Course management, Confidence, Positive Attitude 
Clinics & Lessons 

Coach Chad also teaches clinics & private lessons.  Call or email him to check availability. 
Contact Coach Chad to sign up: cdmoscovic@pga.com or 214.578.7921 

*Boy's Open Champion-Carter Brown                                       
*Girl's Open Champion-Tori Copeland 

*Boy's Open Division 2nd-Kevin Currier,                            
3rd-Brooks Murray 

*Boys 13-15 Division: 1st-Jack Day, 2nd-Todd Elkins,          
3rd-Cooper Kelley 

*Girls 10-12 Division: 1st-Peyton Frazier, 2nd-Lily Young 
*Boys 10-12 Division: 1st-Hunter Millsap,                              

2nd-Trinton  Nobles, 3rd-Davis Winn 
*Coed 6-9 Division: 1st-Ben Williams, 2nd-Luke Golle, 

3rd-Alex Williams 

We Love Our Juniors!  



 It’s hard to believe we’re already into the month of September and the                                     
beginning of Autumn. We have made it through the very hot days of summer, l                                     
et’s hope we have some nice crisp, cool weather for golf in the coming months! 

 The annual Classy/Sassy tournament will be on Thursday, September 3rd.                                 
This is always a great event, so be sure to sign up for a fun day. 

 Solheim cup dates are September 22nd thru the 24th. Stonebridge is hosting this year, 
with 2 days there, 1 day at Eldorado. Come on out and cheer on our players, and don't forget to 
post banners around the course in support of Eldorado! 

 Birthdays this month are: Laura Afendis-Sept. 7th, Robin Bunger-Sept. 10th, Ginny 
Hughes-Sept. 10th, Patti Dantzler-Sept. 13th, Elizabeth Hamilton-Sept. 15th, Linda Schoelkopf-
Sept. 15th. 

 Well somehow we all managed to play golf during the hot days of                          
summer so far. I’m proud of all of us. It seems we are toughing it out                                  
and hanging in there. 
 The really big event for us coming up is what I have been                                             
talking about for the last two months. The program has been                                                 
talked about, planned and will all come together on September                                            
9th. The big event is “The Member/Guest Tournament” and we                                                  

all are looking forward to a real fun time. 

 Sign up now if you haven’t already done so and if you need a                                     
partner, please let Kathy know and she will find someone for you.                                   

Don’t miss this event if you can help it. 

 As a reminder, August is the time for the Nominating Committee to recruit 
potential nominations for the ENGA Board. If you are interested or if you want to 

nominate someone, please contact either Lisa Hagan or Lynn Hetsel. 

 Also, let me apologize to Martha Honea for not recognizing her Birthday in 

August. Sorry Martha!! 

Thank goodness the rest of the girls seemed to know it was your Birthday and we 

did get to celebrate. 

HAPPY GOLFING LADIES!  



Girls, Giggles, & Golf 

A non-competitive Golf Social for     
beginner lady golfers. Includes a short 
lesson & actual playing time on the 
course. Then come in for some wine 
and socializing with the ladies. This is a 
fun event and a great way to meet new 
people. The cost is $25 & includes: cart, 

lesson, wine, & appetizers.   

This month it will be on September 
13th from 3-4pm. Call the Pro Shop to 

sign up! 

Ladies Golf Clinics 

Chad Moscovic’s ladies golf clinics are 
continuing this month on Tuesdays 
from 10-11am. $10/person/class. The 
content changes every week.  Limited 
spots available each week. Call the Pro 

Shop or email Chad to sign up. 

Nine & Dine 

Every Tuesday starting at 3pm. $20+tax 
per person and includes 9 holes, shared 
appetizer, and 2 drink tickets per per-
son.  Call the Pro Shop to schedule 

your tee time. 

Friday Night Fun 

Our next Friday Night Fun is Septem-
ber 18th at 6pm. This is a fun & relaxed 
format of social golf.  It is 2 person 
teams and is especially fun to play as a 
couple. The cost is $12.50/person and 
includes cart, 9 holes, 2 drink tickets, 
and a chance to win prizes.  This is a 
very popular event and spots fill up 

quickly. 

Powerball 

Join us every Wednesday at 6pm for a 9 
hole skins game. It is an A-B-C-D for-
mat with a chance to win the Powerball 

Jackpot. The entry fee is $15.  

Guys & Dolls 

This is an 18 hole tournament for cou-
ples. It is more competitive than Friday 
Night Fun.  We will not have this event 
in September due to the Couples Club 
Championship. Call the Pro Shop to 

sign up. 

Hacker’s Club 

This is a fun 9 hole format for those 
who can’t break 90. The next one is 
Saturday, September 19th at 1pm.  
Chance to win prizes. Call the Pro Shop 

to sign up. 

Happy Hour Golf 

Grab some friends and take advantage 
of this incredible offer! This is for a 
member & up to 3 guests + a 6 pack of 
your favorite beer + green fees & cart 
fees for only $65! That is not per per-
son, that is the total cost!  This offer is 
available Tuesdays-Fridays after 3pm. 
Call the Pro Shop to set up your tee 

times. 

The 25x25 ft training center will provide protection 
from the outside elements so weather conditions do 
not stop progress on our members’ golf games. The 

center will also provide tour level video analysis with 
multiple angles and screens. If you are interested in 

purchasing a Sponsorship Package or any type of     
donation to help fund this project, please contact Chad 

Moscovic. We will also be hosting a teaching           
marathon, raffle, and other fundraisers to help raise 

capital for this project. 

It’s hard to believe we’re already into the month of September and the                                     
beginning of Autumn. We have made it through the very hot days of summer, l                                     
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Hey Everyone, 
Great summer with lots of success 
all around the courts. Brittany 
Brooks just Superchamped in Girls 
18’s at the Katy CMZ, too many 
names of players who made their 
High School teams to list them 
here, and everyone is gearing up 
for the fall team tennis. Just a re-
minder to book your courts early 
and remember that all team tennis 
needs to be booked or rescheduled 
through Seth or Grady. 
 
We are sad to see Chad leave the 
club, but we are working on a re-
placement for the fall and look 
forward to the opportunity to have 
a new member on the team. He 
was a valued asset to the club and 
we all appreciate the hard work 
and effort he brought to Eldorado 
the past 3 years. We wish him 
luck. 
 
See you on the courts. 
G 

Cardio OfferingsCardio OfferingsCardio OfferingsCardio Offerings    
Nights: 

Tuesday 6:30-7:30pm 
Thursday 6:30-7:30pm 

Mornings: 
Tuesday 9:00-11:00 am 

 Friday 9:00-11:00 am 
Saturday 9:30-11:00 am 

(All 1 1/2  hour classes with less 
then 5 players will only be an 

hour.) 

Powerball OfferingsPowerball OfferingsPowerball OfferingsPowerball Offerings    
Nights: 

 Men Tuesday 6:30-7:30pm 

Mixed Thursday 6:30-7:30pm 

Mornings: 
Thurs Drill & Play 9:30-11:30 am 

Drill for 1 hour...play for 1 hour 

(All powerball credits earned must be 
used before the end of the Calendar year 
and may be used on Lessons, Drills, and 

Tennis Shop Merchandise...may not be 

used on future League Play) 

EWTA will be holding a Back to School 
Tournament on Friday, October 2nd at 
10:30am.  We would love to see all of 

you there for a great time playing tennis 
and making some memories with 

friends.  Sign up is in the tennis pro 
shop!  We will also be having an EWTA 
Happy Hour on Sept 25th from 5pm-

7pm in the grill.  There will be $1 beer 
and wine.  Come on out and have some 
fun with the ladies of the EWTA!  Hope 

to see you there!    



    
 

 



  

 

 

 

Have you reserved your wine locker, yet?  They are available to our members on a first come first 
serve basis for a rental of $25 per month. You will be able to stock your locker with selections from our 
vendors wine list of over a thousand different wines to pick from at a significant discount (because of this    

exceptional offer Gold and Prepaid Dues Discounts do not apply).   

 Interested in a night of 

bunko, socializing, food, 

& fun?  Our next meeting 
is Thursday, September 

30th @  6:30pm.  Spots fill 

up fast & subs are always 

needed!   Please contact 

Lisa Gies @                        

720-837-7151 to sign up! 

 

 

We meet the 3rd Saturday of 
the month.  Our next gathering 
is Sat, September 19th @ 7pm.  
We are always looking for new 

players. If you are interested or  

for more info about 
our group, contact 

Marilynn Meeks 

@  972-542-7604 

Ladies join us on the second  
Tuesday of each month at 7 pm 

in the ladies locker room. In Sep-
tember we will be discussing 

Heads You Lose by Lisa Lutz and 
David Hayward.  October’s book 

will be The Boys In The Boat by 
Daniel James Brown. Contact 

Barb Zamets at 

bzamets@gmail.com                           

Come polish up your Bridge skills every Friday 
in the Ladies’ Locker Room.  To sign up , 

please contact Dorreen Clements at         
972-814-2999.                                                                              

July 31stWinners                                       
1st: Kathy Buinicky 2nd: Gloria Erickson, 3rd: 

Denise Harrelson 

    August 7th Winners                                    

1st: Shirley Powers, 2nd: Gloria Erickson, 

3rd: Dee Lawrence  

August 14th Winners                                    
1st: Saunda O’Connell, 2nd: Marsha Bressler, 

3rd: Pat Wienstroer 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

                        The Eldorado Ladies Association is beginning the new season  
                 on Tuesday, September 1st with a great fashion show               
presented by Chico’s! New Fall fashions for all occasions will be modeled by club 
members. Come check out the new styles. You can always count on Chico’s to 

show you how to put it together.  

 Our October 6th guest speaker will be Jennifer the Psychic. Jennifer Hall 
is a psychic, clairvoyant, medium, empathy, and channel. She is a spiritual               

counselor and healer, life coach and advisor  

 Socializing begins at 11am with lunch served at 11:30 and the style show 
will  follow lunch. The cost of the lunch for members is $15 and $20 for guests. 
Membership in the club is not required and visitors are always welcome.  Free 
valet parking is available from 10:30 to 1:30.  Please make a reservation by calling 
972-529-6779 or send an email to acox@eldoradocc.com by the Friday before 

the meeting date. 



because of this    





2015 Board of Governors 

Todd Hall, At Large 

Rob Spring, At Large 

Tom Meeks, At Large 

Darryl Bryson, At Large 

Ron Harper, At Large 

Amy Fuqua, At Large 

Mark Womack, MGA 

Dwight Watson, Handicap Committee  

Michelle Cross, EWTA 

John Behl, SMGA 

Jill Heidorf, Ambassador Committee  

Marilyne Todd, EWGA 

Kathy Martin, ENGA 

2015 Ambassador Club 

Jill & Chris Heidorf, Co-Chairs 

Art & Sue Burke  Kevin Carney & Jessica Oakes 

Charlie & Lori Busa   Keith & Bonnie Klinger 

Chris & Jessica Wagner  Larry & Joi Macy 

Chad & Melissa Grabowski  Mel & Marilynn Tolle  

Rich Short & Bonnie Weaver Darryl & Cathy Bryson 

Brian & Jennifer Gadek  David & Ann-Marie Schafer 

Steve & Julie Lindberg  Darin & Cheridy Dodd 

Michael & Karen Murray  Bob & Micki Sandell 

    

 

Staff At Your Service 

Dale Folmar 

General Manager 

dfolmar@eldoradocc.com 

Michelle Denman, 

Membership Director 

mdenman@eldoradocc.com 

Amber Cox,  

Member Relations 

acox@eldoradocc.com 

Shanny Cox,  

Course Accountant 

scox@eldoradocc.com 

Cathy Taylor,  

Catering Director 

ctaylor@eldoradocc.com 

Aaron Schick,  

Course Superintendent 

aschick@eldoradocc.com 

Grady McKee,  

Head Tennis Pro 

grady10s@gmail.com 

Arnel Arcilla 

Food & Beverage Service Director 

 aarcilla@eldoradocc.com 

Chris Smith 

Executive Chef 

 yeschefchris@gmail.com 

Miguel Nunez,  

Locker Room Attendant 

Club Numbers 

Main Line……………….972-529-6779 

Golf Pro Shop………….972-529-2770 

Tennis Shop…………….972-529-2775 

Course Maintenance..972-542-2159 

Sports Grill……………………..ext 213  

Catering………………………ext. 203 

Accounting…………………..ext. 206 

Membership………………….ext. 202 

Hours of Operation 

Sports Grill 

Tuesday-Saturday 7:00am-10:00pm 

Sunday           7:00am-9:00pm 

Office Hours 

Monday  8:00am-3:00pm 

Tuesday-Friday  8:00am-5:00pm 

Golf Shop 

Tuesday-Sunday 7:00am-7:00pm 

Tennis Shop 

Tuesday-Thursday 8:30am-9:00pm 

Friday-Saturday  8:30am-6:00pm 

Sunday  10:00am-6:00pm 

Fitness Center 

Tuesday-Friday  6:00am-9:00pm 

Saturday-Sunday 7:00am-7:00pm 



 

 

Cindy Durham 
Group Fitness Coordinator, Certified 

Pilates 
 & Group Exercise Instructor 

Certified Personal Trainer 
214-289-0248  

thedurhamgirls@gmail.com 
  

Deena Steel 
Certified Pilates & Group Exercise 

 Instructor 
dstill05@gmail.com 

  
Deana McGarr 

Certified Yoga, Pilates & 
Group Exercise Instructor 

Healthy Lifestyle Wellness Coach 
deana@inkylipspress.com 

  
 Mary Koelling 

Certified Yoga Instructor 

Mbk.aggie@gmail.com 
 

Carla McEwan 
Certified Pilates, Yoga, & 
Group Exercise Instructor 

972-658-5277 
flexchica@gmail.com   

Flexibleanatomy.com 
            

Christine Troost 
Licensed Zumba and Zumba Gold Instructor 

& 
Bachelor Degreed Exercise Physiologist 

christine@chpetnanny.com 
  

Theresa Horvath 
Certified Yoga, Zumba, & Group Exercise 

Instructor 
sthorvath@sbcglobal.net 

Jackie Reyes 
Massage Therapist & Personal Trainer 

469-235-5882   

jackiereyes@yahoo.com 

 

 

50 minute session any modality $75 

Package of  4, 50 min Massages $260 ($40 savings) 

80 minute session $100 

Package of  4, 80 min Massages $360 ($40 savings) 

Massage Modalities Include: 

*Swedish Massage*   

Cranial Sacral Therapy   

Manual Lymphatic Drainage 
* Medical Massage *   

*Sports Massage*   

MondayMondayMondayMonday    
*NEW**NEW**NEW**NEW*    

Strength/Cardio     Strength/Cardio     Strength/Cardio     Strength/Cardio     

Intervals/CoreIntervals/CoreIntervals/CoreIntervals/Core    

8:158:158:158:15----9:15am9:15am9:15am9:15am    

Deena BDeena BDeena BDeena B    

    

        

TuesdayTuesdayTuesdayTuesday    Cardio KickboxingCardio KickboxingCardio KickboxingCardio Kickboxing    

8:158:158:158:15----9:15am9:15am9:15am9:15am    

Carla CCarla CCarla CCarla C    

Evening Zumba Evening Zumba Evening Zumba Evening Zumba     

5:455:455:455:45----6:45pm6:45pm6:45pm6:45pm    

Christine TChristine TChristine TChristine T    

Evening YogaEvening YogaEvening YogaEvening Yoga    

7:007:007:007:00----8:15pm8:15pm8:15pm8:15pm    

Mary KMary KMary KMary K    

WednesdayWednesdayWednesdayWednesday    Pilates Fusion/Yoga Pilates Fusion/Yoga Pilates Fusion/Yoga Pilates Fusion/Yoga     

8:158:158:158:15----9:15 Deana M9:15 Deana M9:15 Deana M9:15 Deana M    

        

ThursdayThursdayThursdayThursday    Ultimate CardioUltimate CardioUltimate CardioUltimate Cardio    

8:158:158:158:15----9:15am9:15am9:15am9:15am    

Carla CCarla CCarla CCarla C    

Evening ZumbaEvening ZumbaEvening ZumbaEvening Zumba    

5:455:455:455:45----6:45pm6:45pm6:45pm6:45pm    

Christine TChristine TChristine TChristine T    

    

FridayFridayFridayFriday    Fat Burning FusionFat Burning FusionFat Burning FusionFat Burning Fusion    

8:158:158:158:15----9:15am Cindy 9:15am Cindy 9:15am Cindy 9:15am Cindy DDDD    

        

SaturdaySaturdaySaturdaySaturday    
Xtrememe Fit Cardio Xtrememe Fit Cardio Xtrememe Fit Cardio Xtrememe Fit Cardio 

BlastBlastBlastBlast    

8:308:308:308:30----9:45am Carla C9:45am Carla C9:45am Carla C9:45am Carla C    

YogaYogaYogaYoga    

10:0010:0010:0010:00----11:15am11:15am11:15am11:15am    

Theresa HTheresa HTheresa HTheresa H    

    



Berg Flight: 1st Gross-Paige LaSalle, 1st Net-Dianne Riddle, 2nd Net-Connie Harper 

Wright Flight: 1st Net-Tara Boddy, 1st Gross-Lisa Pennington, 2nd Net-Dana Charles 

Suggs Flight: 1st Net-Jeanenne Pivin, 1st Gross-Stacie Trier, 2nd Net-Julie Polk 

Sorenstam Flight: 1st Net-Danna Girot, 1st Gross-Marilynn Meeks 

Nicklaus Flight: 1st-Don Baumer, 2nd-Terry Butler, 3rd-Tom Currier 

Woods Flight: 1st-Doug Kelly, 2nd-Tom O’Connell, 3rd-Joel Austin 

Hagen Flight: 1st-Pete Ampaitakwong, 2nd-Tommy Brock, Tied 3rd-Rob Spring & Peter Wood 

Hogan Flight: 1st-Jim Rush, 2nd-Ken Fletcher, 3rd-Thomas Recker 

Player Flight: 1st-Kevin Russell, 2nd-Mike Lanford, 3rd-Louie Novak 

Watson Flight: 1st-Michael Wallace, 2nd-Trent Beekman, 3rd-Kevin Geary 

Sam Snead Flight: 1st-Chris Harris, 2nd-Wayne Wienstroer, 3rd-Larry Macy 

Sarazen Flight: 1st-Horacio Trujillo, 2nd-Kevin Henderson, 3rd-Bill Hyle 

Gary Palmer Flight: 1st-Steve Fuqua, 2nd-Sam Donatelli, 3rd-Raj Bhargava 




